
From: Liz Milwe
To: Zoning Board of Appeals
Subject: 120 Harbor Road
Date: Saturday, October 26, 2024 4:51:50 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear ZBA members:

My neighbors Bobbi and Eliot Essagof are adding an elevator to their home on
Saugatuck Island.
The Essagof home at 120 Harbor Road has been lifted to FEMA standards and therefore you
have to walk many steps
to get any of the floors.  Bobbi sadly has MS and it makes it all the more difficult to manage
the staircases.  I hope you will
grant them the height variance.  It will make all the difference in Bobbi's quality of life.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely:

Liz Milwe
36 Spriteview Ave
Westport

-- 
Liz Milwe
in-thebag.com 
www.hiphop4kids.net
(203) 984-8981
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